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MESSAGE FROM SCHOOL MANAGER 

 

Namaste and a very warm greetings to all the readers of our 2023 E-magazine. 

It is very encouraging to note that we have progressed well in all areas of school activities such as academic work, resource 

& infrastructure development, sports and behaviour management of our students. We must be very proud of our school’s 

current achievements and work with stronger desire and determination to further improve and achieve greater success in 

future. For all our achievements this year, I wish to thank the principal and his staff members, including the ancillary staff 

for all the hard work. I also thank all the students and their parents and guardians for their support and cooperation.  

 The principal and his staff are highly commended for maintaining a high level of discipline in the school.  Disciplinary 

issues and social problems cause disruptions to the teaching and learning process in the school system. To counter these 

problems our school has always focused on the teaching of moral and cultural values.  Parents and guardians are kindly 

requested to fully support the school and their children in maintaining a high level of discipline and good behaviour. 

 The founder of Arya Samaj and our school’s patron saint, Maharishi Swami Dayanand Saraswati was a great social and 

religious reformer who promoted true knowledge of Vedas and propagated for equal opportunities in education for all.  Our 

school will be the venue for the 200th Maharishi Dayanand Saraswati Birth Anniversary Celebration (1824-2024) in February 

2024. Our planning and preparation for the event has already started. We seek support from everyone to make this program 

a successful one.  

Some major building upgrading works and Laboratory renovation has been carried out at the beginning of this year. Further 

renovation works to school buildings and washrooms are planned for the end of the year.  Virement of funding from Ministry 

of Education is in progress.  

A special thanks to the principal for working very closely with the school management to achieve our common goals in 

improving the facilities for teaching and learning and in the delivery of quality education to the students. A very special 

thanks to the school for respecting and upholding the Sabha’s policies. 

Parents, guardians and all the students are thanked for their support, cooperation and understanding in the smooth running 

of the school. Best wishes to those students who will be leaving us at the end of the year. 

I wish to thank the Southern District Board of Governors and Arya Pratinidhi Sabha of Fiji for all the assistance and guidance 

provided to the school.  

I also wish to thank the Ministry of Education for the support and assistance to our school. 

Finally, I wish to thank all those who have made donations and have contributed to the achievements and success of DAV 

College. I wish everyone a very bright future. 

Best wishes. 

 


